
 

National School Safety and Security Services 
wants to hear from you – comments welcome 

 

School Safety and Emergency 
Preparedness Forum 

 

Hull Public Schools has engaged National School Safety and Security 
Services, a national school safety consulting firm, to assess the district's 
security and emergency preparedness. Dr. Kenneth Trump, the firm's 
president, and Chuck Hibbert, a senior consultant, will be conducting an 
on-site visit to the district on September 18th and 19th.  As part of the 
assessment process, these national experts are holding a listening session 
to get feedback and questions parents and school staff have about school 
safety in Hull Public Schools. The session will be held on Monday, 
September 18th, from 7:00 to 8:00 pm at Hull High School.   

Parents and school staff are invited to participate as part of this 
information gathering process. 
 

Parent, Teacher, Community Forum 
On Monday, September 18, 2023 

7:00 pm to 8:00 pm 
In the Hull High School Exhibition Room 

 

Please bring questions or if you are unable to attend, submit them to 
your child’s principal prior to the forum. 


